
Travel Allowance / Bursaries

In October 2024 we will have the opportunity to host practitioners, researchers, policy makers,

artists and citizens at the 8th Public Health Palliative Care International (PHPCI) conference from

22-25 October 2024.

This conference series aims to address the currently inequitable experiences of dying, caregiving,

death and grief. PHPCI understands these universal experiences as social rather than medical

processes, requiring a much broader response than currently exists through palliative care

services. The conferences represent an important opportunity to bring people together across the

globe, in person or virtually, to share, learn and build this movement.

Accessibility and inclusion are fundamental to this conference, and we want to enable the broadest

range of participants to Bern. We are giving organisations around the world the opportunity to

support this work, by sponsoring participants from low-income countries (as defined by the World

Bank):

Contribution to travel expenses (flight/train): ca. CHF 1000 / USD 1‘100

Hotel accommodation (4 nights): ca. CHF 600 / USD 670

Entrance fee PHPCI conference for 4 days (reduced price): CHF 400 / USD 450

What we can offer to you:

- Featuring on our website (with or without funding amount)

- Included in our conference programme

- Acknowledgement in the presentation of the sponsored individual with photograph

For more information please contact us: info@phpci2024.org or visit our website:

www.phphi2024.org

mailto:info@phpci2024.org
http://www.phphi2024.org/

